From: Christine Powers <cpowers@socallibraries.org>
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 2:09 PM

To: Ed Erjavek <erjavek.ed@sbpl.org>

Subject: Check from Inland Library System

Good afternoon Ed,

As a member of the Inland Library System, San Bernardino Public Library receives funding from the
California State Library’s California Library Services Act for its cooperative efforts. Per previous
correspondence, San Bernardino Public Library had indicated that this funding would be applied to
Overdrive. A check has been issued in the amount of $10,230.75 using Chase BillPay and is
expected to be delivered by July 23, 2024. Please apply the funds to Overdrive as previously
indicated.

A letter with this same information has also been mailed out to you. Please let me know if you have
any questions or concerns.

Thank you,
Christine B. Powers (she/her)

Executive Director | Inland Library System | Southern California Library Cooperative
626-283-5949 | cpowers@socallibraries.org | www.socallibraries.org






